
Chalo Weekly News

This week we had Randy
Grey from the

Construction Foundation
working with our Grade

10-12 students at the
woodworking shop. 



Thursday and Friday

Randy helped out
teachers learn how to
use the tools in the 

wood shop. 



 Research indicates that

students who attend school
consistently show higher
levels of achievement than
students who do not attend
school. 
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Check out our Chalo Facebook Page www.chaloschool.bc.ca

Important Dates!

Grade 12 Graduation

Thursday June 15th 

at 2:00pm

We will be having our Grade

12 Graduation on June 15th

so that we can have all of our

students and staff attend this

important event!

End of the Year Assembly

Friday June 16th at 10:30am 

Our end of the year

celebration will be on June

16th so that our High School

students are able to attend. 


